
 

OHIO TURNPIKE AND INFRASTRUCTURE COMMISSION 
682 Prospect Street 
Berea, OH  44017 

(440) 234-2081 
 
 

REQUEST FOR PROPOSALS FOR  
BULK CANDY AND NOVELTY VENDING OPERATIONS 

 
 
The Ohio Turnpike and Infrastructure Commission (“Commission”) has issued a 
Request for Proposals (“RFP”) to select a provider of Bulk Candy and Novelty 
Vending Operations at All Fourteen Service Plazas on the Ohio Turnpike.  Such 
services will commence on or around March 1, 2017. 
 
Proposals will be received at the Commission’s offices, 682 Prospect Street, 
Berea, OH  44017, c/o the Procurement Department, until 5:00 P.M. (Eastern), 
January 6, 2017. 
 
The RFP is available from the Procurement Department upon request and 
without charge to any interested party.  All requests for copies or any inquiries 
concerning this RFP must be submitted in writing to 
purchasing@ohioturnpike.org before the end of the Inquiry Period at 5:00 P.M. 
(Eastern) on December 23, 2016. 
 
  OHIO TURNPIKE AND INFRASTRUCTURE COMMISSION 
        

 

DR  12(8 & 15)2016 

 
 

mailto:purchasing@ohioturnpike.org

